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DO NOT PASS. 
As stated in my last testimony, this is another bill that would really affect the Maine 
cannabis program. There’s nothing that states we have a safety issue in Maine. This is
not about safety or regulation it’s about control. Most medical growers are barely 
making ends meet as it is, this would really complicate this industry, please do not 
pass this bill. This will just push people back into the black market, the users will be 
affected by this making it more expensive to get the products they really rely on. 
Thank you, Alissa Staples


